DREAM, BELIEVE,
ACHIEVE, TOGETHER

19*" January 2022

Dear Reception and Year 1 parents,

| am pleased to inform you we have booked a joint school trip with our collaboration school to ‘We The Curious’
on Wednesday the 9th of March 2022; we are looking forward to exploring, becoming scientists for the day and
enjoying some workshops.

This term our topic in Year 1 for Science is ‘Uses of everyday materials’ therefore we have booked the ‘Build it!’
workshop to support our curriculum learning.

Our day will look something like this:
Schedule - Students are free to explore the exhibits outside of these times with their supervising adults.

10:00 — Arrival and welcome to ‘We the Curious’
10:15-11:15 - Build It! workshop - Year 1's

11:30 - 12:00 — Lunch in the indoor picnic area
12:30-1:00 - Splash & Bubble science show - Reception
2:00 — Departure from ‘We the Curious’

The cost of this trip per child is as follows:
Cost per student Reception student: £8.25

Cost per student Year 1 student: £8.70

The difference in price per child is based on the type of workshop booked for each school year group. This amount is
payable by parent pay and will need to be paid by 25 February 2022.

Your child will need to be in full school uniform for this trip, bring along a packed lunch, water bottle and have a coat
to cater for all weathers.

For this trip we are looking for some parent support, so therefore if you are able to attend for the day and supervise
a group of children, please do contact Mrs Haskins via class dojo or via the school office. If we do not get enough
adult helpers, we may have to rethink the trip due to not being in ratio of adults to children.

Many Thanks,
Kaylee Haskins

East Harptree Hedgehog Class Teacher (EYFS Lead)
East Harptree/Ubley Collaboration
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